## BENZONIA TOWNSHIP BOARD

Approved:			

December 9, 2020

REGULAR MEETING,

The regular monthly meeting of the Benzonia Township Board was cancelled by Supervisor, Jason Barnard. With an abundance of caution and according to the latest State of Michigan mandate concerning the open meetings act, it was decided that the December 2020, township meeting would be cancelled with the exception of a motion to pay the bills for the month of November, 2020.

Motion: Karen Burns made a motion to pay the accounts payable for both General Fund and the Fire Fund for the month of November, 2020 as emailed by the Township Clerk. Jason Barnard supported it. All ayes were emailed into the Deputy Clerk and the bills were paid by the Clerk.

A meeting packet was emailed to all board members which included accounts payable for both General Fund and the Fire fund, the profit and loss reports for both accounts for November 2020, and the treasurers report for November, 2020.

Submitted by: Diana L. Heller, Clerk